Senator Gibson School Council

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the School Council at Senator Gibson, we are extending an invitation to you to participate on our School Council. School Councils play an important role in ensuring the success of all students and communicating school successes to other parents and community members. Participating on School Council will give you the opportunity to provide meaningful input on school life. With different committees that are formed as part of School Council, you can join a committee(s) that interest you!

All parents/guardians who have a child(ren) enrolled at Senator Gibson are eligible to run for a position on school council. Anyone who is an employee of the District School Board of Niagara must declare their status on the nomination form.

As part of School Council you would:

- focus on improved learning for all students
- maintain a school wide perspective on issues
- represent and communicate the views of the school community
- provide input at committee meetings
- attend and participate at council and committee meetings
- become a link between the school and the community

All decisions are made through the committees. Each Committee is asked to meet before Council meetings and share ideas and next steps with Ms. Spero and/or Mrs. Hemauer. Committees then share at each School Council meeting of any progress made on plans and/or next steps.

Our next Virtual meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 26 at 6:00pm via Microsoft TEAMS. At this meeting will be voting for executive positions. If you are interested in participating, please complete and return the section below.

I wish to declare my candidacy for a position as a parent/guardian representative on the school council.

Name	
Address	
Home Number	
E-mail	
I am the	
parent/guardian of	
(name and grade)	
I am an employee of	Yes
the Board	No
Signature and Date	